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From the Director, Department of Transportation, submitting a passive review contract amendment in
the amount of $148,001, from $99,999 to $248,000, between Milwaukee County and the Law Firm of
Von Briesen and Roper S.C., for the provision of legal services related to the Zoo Interchange
Freeway Construction Project. (PASSIVE REVIEW, INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS
OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)
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